We have been overwhelmed by all those
who have believed, dreamed, and helped
give financially and faithfully to the
ministry here. And we have seen so
many who have come when we asked for
help to ready the new campus. Through
all this generosity we have been blessed
to see 12 work teams from the States
and one local church here help to:

-roof the boys dorm & plantation house
-roof the Wurdeman home
-do many electrical and plumbing
repairs
-tear out and replace termite ridden
rafters and repair Bro John’s house
-complete and set up 2 classrooms
-set up and built a computer lab
-so much painting, building floors,
adding windows
-tearing out the floor and making a new
library and shelves
-making a garden, building chicken
coops, and doing yard work
-sorting office supplies and so much
more

We are so very thankful for you so many
praying for all of this!

Pray for the Re-Opening

Thursday, Jan 7™

Campus Prayer Tour Beach trip
Cookout Ministry Fair w/ local
Praise Night in churches
Chapel Pizza & Game Night

Friday, Jan 8™
Orientation
Football Match
Convocation Banquet
& Dedication

Saturday, Jan 9™

Sunday, Jan 10™
Worship at local
churches

Monday, Jan 11™
First day of Classes!

Pravers for Sis lackie

Founding Director, Sis Jackie recently had major
surgery to make sure to remove any cancer. Pray as
she recovers in the healing process.

MERRY
CHRISTMAS

With all the work getting
done, we still have more to
do. But, we are thankful for

all God has allowed to be

accomplished.

As physical work is being
done in anticipation for the
many hearts of students
which will be worked on at
this new campus, we are
reminded of a wonderful
passage which Paul writes in
Colossians 3:17 which says,
“And whatever vou
do. whether in word or deed,
do it all in the name of the
Lord lesus, giving thanks to

God the Father through him.”

With many thanks,
Brice & Amanda Wurdeman

Address:
WISE

PO Box 8098
Columbia, MO 65205

Phone Number:
573-321-7906

Email:
wisemissions@gmail.com

We finally have a home
address here, <o if you
are sending out Christmas
cards- we’d love to get
one to share with all of us
here!

WISE
PO BOX 6042 Airport
Grantley Adams Intl Airport
Christ Church, Barbados W..

Thank yvou, Fergusons!

For the last 2 years Dave and Pam

have served at WISE in.n
and they were essential ;
college move to Bagbados. We ]OVe
them and know they will serve the
Lord faithfully in theirnext ministry.




